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May 2017 Newsletter 

 

The Montessori 

Schoolhouse 
1301 E. Ft. Lowell, Tucson, AZ 85719 

www.themontessorischoolhouse.com T: 520.319.8668 

 

Dear Families and Friends, 

     Our year is winding to a fulfilling close. We have had 

stupendous Spring Projects full of information, creativity 

and originality. We have enjoyed another classical play 

from Upper Elementary Trebelmakers, a musical 

montage of Beethoven’s work, complete with costumes, 

wigs, solos and choruses. 

     We look forward to a jolly Summer Art Camp this year 

(filling up!) featuring a round of Abstract Expressionism 

and a week of sculptural design. 

     We have some important thank yous to hand out:  

Forever thanks to our amazing teaching staff. They give 

us endless dedication, innovation and care of the 

students. They are truly Renaissance women, teaching 

everything from algebra to advanced math, to Parts of 

the Eye, to the History of Money. Thank you, teachers.  

     A huge thank you to Rosemary in the office:  Like the 

puppeteer of a giant marionette, she keeps everything 

coordinated and working. And we would collapse in a 

heap without her. 

     And finally, many thanks to you, the parents. For 

trusting us with your children, for supporting our values 

and for the appreciation you have offered our beautiful 

classrooms.  

 
 

 

 

Upcoming Events and 

Information 

 

 
LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

Tuesday, May 30th 

EARLY RELEASE 

Lower El 11:45-12:00 

Upper El 12:00-12:15 

No AfterSchool on last day. 

School closes at 12:15. 

 
SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 

Mon-Fri 10AM – 2PM 

Office closed July 24th – 28th  

 
SUMMER ART CAMP 

Week 1  June 19th – 23rd 

Week 2  June 26th – 30th 

Come join the fun! 

 
FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL 

Wednesday, Aug 16th 

EARLY RELEASE 

Lower El 11:45-12:00 

Upper El 12:00-12:15 

No AfterSchool on first day. 
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Have a great summer, Everyone! 

See you in June or August, 

 

Regine, Olive, Judi, Perla , Maddie,  

Emilie , Gabriella & Rosemary   


